
 
 
 
 

Dear Valued client 
 
Notification of change of address for Guardrisk Life Limited 
 
Guardrisk Life Limited the insurer of your Funeral policy is relocating to a new physical 
address. The insurer’s new physical address as from 1 September 2020 will be as follows: 
 
The MARC, 
Tower 2 
129 Rivonia Road, 
Sandton 
2196 
 
The change in the insurer’s physical address will have no impact on you as a policyholder or 
on the terms and conditions of your policy.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact your administrator. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 


